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Hobbs, New Mexico
July 11, 1934

Mr. J. D. Hunter,
3tate 0il & Gas Inspector,
Carlsbad, New Mexico.

Dear Mr,. Hunter,

Please refer to your letter of July 9th. re-
garding our ‘'Notice of Intention to Drill New Well' covering
our No, 2 State-McDonald in the south Eunice field.

In sone way, we neglected to finish out our
casing program on the above mentioned report. Will you please
insert the following information on your copy.

We will use 6 5/8" Casing, 22#, New at an
approximate depth of 3600' depending on the o0il bearing for-
mation. This pipe to be cemented. )

I believe that with this information, you will
be in a position te OK this Notice of Intention to Drill New
Well.

Very truly,
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